Alabama State Port Authority
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program (DBE)
FY2023 — FY2025 DBE Goal

The Alabama State Port Authority (ASPA), as a recipient of federal financial assistance, is required
to establish a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program (DBE) triennial overall DBE goal and
methodology. ASPA has developed its DBE goal using a goal-setting methodology in accordance
with Title 49 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR), Section 26.45 and the guidance set forth in the
Tips for Goal-Setting in the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program published by the U.S.
Department of Transportation Office of Small and Disadvantaged Business Utilization.

To comply with 49 CFR 26.45, ASPA established an overall goal based on the availability of ready,
willing and able DBEs relative to the availability of all ready, willing and able firms within the State
of Alabama. ASPA proposed overall goal for federal fiscal years (FFY) 2023-2025 is 7.68% which
it expects to meet 100% through race neutral means and 0% through race conscious means.



